
15th December 2023 

Perseverance   Excellence   Acceptance   Respect   Leadership
We are in full Christmas mode here at Pearl Hyde and I can’t believe we only have a 
week to go before we finish for the Christmas holidays! Reception Nativity was 

wonderful last week and we have KS1 to look forward to next week. Some year 5 and 6 
children will be away from Saturday at Dol-Y-Moch, I know they will have a wonderful 

time, I can’t wait to hear all about your adventures. 

Mrs Denton 

Christmas Parties

On Friday 22nd December we are having a Christmas Party in school, thank you if you 
have donated 50p to help us buy party food. At 2:15 p.m. parents are welcome to join 
us on the playground for carols before the children go home.

Attendance

Well done to Jellyfish who have been looking after Tiddles this week for having the 

best attendance in school. 

Reception

This week Reception have been exploring ice, they have enjoyed finding out what 

happens to ice as it melts as well as what happens when we mix it with different 
colors. 

Years 1 and 2

The children enjoyed their Geography walk, they saw some local landmarks and many 
features they have have been learning about in lessons. 
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Years 3 and 4

Years 3 an 4 had a blast on their final swimming lesson! They have all made so much 

progress in swimming we are very proud of them!

Year 5 and 6

Year 5 and 6 have completed their art project this week, making clay models in the 
same way as the Shang Dynasty craftsman. They are now looking forward to their D 
and T project next week. 

Future Dates 

KS1 Nativity Tuesday 19th December 
@ 9:30 a.m. and 1:45 p.m.

KS1 Trip to pantomime Thursday 21st December 

Whole school carol 
singing – parents invited

Friday 22nd December @ 
2:15 p.m. on playground

Christmas Party Day & 
Dress Down

Friday 22nd December 

Inset Day Monday 8th January

Inset Day Tuesday 9th January

Children to return to 
school 

Wednesday 10th January

Celebration Assemblies Friday 12th January 


